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Document Control Desk

Director, Spent Fuel Project Office

Office of Nuclear Material Safety and Safeguards
US Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555-001

Ref: Letter E&L-044-2005 from PL Paquin, Duratek, to Direcfor, SFPO, US NRC, Dated June
9, 2006

Dear Sirs:

SUBJ: APPLICATION FOR “-96’’ DESIGNATION FOR UX-30 PACKAGE CERTIFICATE NO. 9196,
SUPPLEMENTAL SUBMITTAL

Our June 9" letter (Referenced) included the application for the “-96” designation for the UX-30
overpack. The SARs in the “-96” application contained several omitted pages or page number-
ing errors that are being corrected with this supplemental submittal. The following table is a di-
rectory of the changes that we request you make to the SARs enclosed with our June 9" applica-
tion:

Remove These Pages from June 9™ Submittal Insert These pages from This Submittal

’

Appendix 4
Proprietary Version of SAR

- 2.10.5 - 14 thru -17

-- 8-1 and 8-2
Second Page 8-3 (located after page 8-5) -
Table of Contents, Page iii Table of Contents, Page iii
Appendix 5

Non-Proprietary Version of SAR

Second Page 8-3 (located after page 8-5) -

Table of Contents, Page iii Table of Contents, Page iii

The new pages referenced in the above table that are to be inserted in the SARs are included with
this supplemental submittal as “Attachment 4” and “Attachment 5” to correspond to the same
Attachment numbers used in our June 9™ submittal.



Document Control Desk Page Two
Director, Spent Fuel Project Office

The information included in Attachment 4 of this supplemental submittal is intended to be placed
in the Attachment 4 of our June 9™ submittal, which is the proprietary version of the UX-30
SAR. The proprietary version of the SAR contains 1nformat10n proprietary to Duratek as at-
tested in the affidavit in Attachment 3 of our June 9" submittal. Consequently, the information
in the Attachment 4 of this submittal is proprietary to Duratek

We plan to perform a thorough re-review of both versions of the SAR enclosed with our June gt
submittal, and will make a second supplemental submittal with additional changes pages if nec-
essary. This will be completed within a week.

If there are any questions on this application, please contact Charles Witt at (803)758-1890.

Sincerely,

Patrick L. Paquin
General Manger, Licensing and Engineering

Attachments (3 copies each):

4. Corrected Pages for Proprietary Version, “Safety Analysis Report for Model UX-30 Pack-
age” Rev. 0, May 2005

5. Corrected Pages for Non-Proprietary Version, “Safety Analysis Report for Model UX-30
Package” Rev. 0, May 2005



